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Science Fair Project 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We will be holding our annual Science Fair on Friday 8th August 2025 (Term 3 Week 3). Details 
are provided below if your child wishes to participate. 
 
When: Friday 8th August 2025 
 
What is a Science Fair? 
A science fair is a chance to display your creativity and scientific skills.  You have 7 weeks to 
brainstorm ideas and make your project or experiment. 
 
What do I need to do? 
*Create a science project at home; you may work individually, with a partner or small group. 
Projects will not be judged. It is a chance to share student’s creative ideas and knowledge of 
how they see science. 
*Research your idea, find out materials needed and make it! 
*Have your name clearly displayed on the project. 
*Have the name of your project clearly displayed and any important information. 
*Be prepared to explain and show your project at the fair. 
*Ensure your project can be brought to school easily and is SAFE. 
*Remember to have fun while making your project. 
 
If you have any questions please come and see Miss Way and Mrs Norton, as they will be more 
than happy to help. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Way and Mrs Norton  
Science Fair Co-ordinators   
 

 

 
  

 


